THE BELLEVUE ASSOCIATION, INC.

BELLEVUE HOSPITAL CENTER
ROOM MBeib/ ¥ -4
1ST AVENUE & 27TH STREET
NEW YORK. NY 10016
(212) 562-3546

October 29, 2013

Jacob Ansel

Vision Financial Group CPAs
1131 Campus Drive West
Morganville, N 07751

Dear Jake,

It is my great pleasure to recommend Vision Financial Group and your
accounting and financial services without hesitation. For more than 15
years, you have worked with The Bellevue Association, a nonprofit
organization devoted to improving patient care at Bellevue Hospital Center in
New York City, and your professionalism and guidance is deeply appreciated.

As a member of the Board of Directors of The Bellevue Association, I am
impressed with the acute attention to detail; the immediate response to all
inquiries; and the advice and guidance you have provided over the years.
You have especially been attentive to the needs of our nonprofit status and
the work we do.

I can be reached at 212-620-3127 or at carlafine@earthlink.net for any
further inquires or information,

Sincerely,
Coqla Fiome
Carla Fine

Secretary, Board of Directors
The Bellevue Association



